

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Patty Ritchie

Honoring the Class of 2020: Senator Ritchie's Senior Salute

Patty Ritchie

June 17, 2020



CLICK HERE TO VIEW "SENATOR RITCHIE'S SENIOR SALUTE"

Dear Friend,

Soon, high school seniors will graduate and move on to the next chapter of their lives. While this year's ceremonies will be different due to the COVID-19 pandemic, nothing can change the fact that these students have accomplished something truly amazing.

To honor them for their achievements, I've launched a special website called <u>"Senator Ritchie's Senior Salute."</u> You can <u>click here to visit it</u> and view photos of local seniors, along with congratulatory messages submitted by their loved ones.

If you have a high school senior who you would like recognized through my Senior Salute, please <u>click here</u> to submit their photo, school and a special message.

To the Class of 2020—congratulations. I couldn't be prouder of all you've accomplished and can't wait to see what you do next!

Sincerely,

Senator Patty Ritchie